
We have 400 young trees which cannot be planted until November. Would 
people be prepared to foster a tree do you think?  We are thinking of asking 
people to come to Windsor or Manor Park one Saturday, with a big plant pot 
full of soil, choose a tree, then we will put it in their pot for them to look after 
over the summer. Then we will ask people to bring them back and plant them 
during our Community tree planting events in November.  Do you think your 
Parishioners would be interested in doing this?  Would church groups be 
interested do you think?  I would really appreciate your feedback on this idea. 
If interested please email Carol on:   chyatt106@hotmail.com 
 

 

 


